
From: Gordon McBean < >  

Sent: 14 November 2021 23:18 

To: ROADS <ROADS@angus.gov.uk> 

Subject: Application for an extension of the Road at Meadowbank Gardens, Wellbank 

For the attention of Andrew Barnes 

Dear Mr Barnes 

We write in relation to above subject and to register our objection to this application. 

Meadowbank Gardens and Meadowbank View already have a steady stream of vehicles using these 

roads which are totally unsuitable for any increase in traffic. 

To open up this space would suggest that it is for farm traffic which is not acceptable on the current 

roads in the estate - an accident waiting to happen in addition to exhaust fumes, noise pollution. 

In addition, if there is planned development of this field then access should be at the other side of 

the field. 

Would also point out that any additional traffic into the aforementioned roads would have a direct 

impact on the only road in and out of the estate to the main road - namely Gagiebank(getting out of 

Gagiebank is already a hazardous operation. 

Your sincerely 

Gordon and Muriel McBean 

1 Meadowbank Gardens 

Sent from my iPad 
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